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AMENDMENT #1

Moved by: Councillor S. Morales
Seconded by: Councillor J. Harris

That motion18-G-221 of Section “B” the General Committee Report dated December 10, 2018
concerning Municipal Street Naming for Plan of Subdivision in the Yonge Go Subdivision, be
amended by:

a) Adding the wording “except Haven Lane and North Lawn Heights” after the word “Names”
and before the words “as identified”.

b) Adding the following as paragraph 2:

“That staff in the Planning and Building Services Department investigate the feasibility of replacing the
proposed street names of “Haven Lane” with “Spooner Street” and “North Lawn Heights” with
“Evergreen Terrace” and report back to General Committee.”
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